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1st April 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
STATUTORY INSPECTION OF ANGLICAN AND METHODIST SCHOOLS 
(SIAMS INSPECTION) MARCH 2019 
 
It is with great pleasure that I share with you our most recent SIAMS 
Inspection report and I am delighted to inform you that the overall judgement 
is that St. Andrew’s is an EXCELLENT school.  
 
I am particularly proud that the inspectors noted that our teachers use 
creative approaches to encourage and inspire our children.  Inspectors also 
recognised that the school has a calm, caring and purposeful environment 
that reflects our vision of being an inclusive Christian family. 
 
May I take this opportunity, once again, to thank you all for your continued 
support.  It is great that St. Andrew’s has yet another fantastic inspection 
report in 2019 and we promise that we will continue to work hard for the 
benefit of all our children in the future.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jayne Mitchell 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


